

PUBLIC NOTICE - TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF KZN LIQUOR AUTHORITY OFFICE ON THE 18th and 20th March 2024

Dear Valued Stakeholders,

Please be advised that the KZN Liquor Authority office will be closed on the 18th and 20th of March 2024 for staff training sessions. However, the office will be open on the 19th and 22nd of March 2024 to accommodate your needs.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding during this period.

ISSUED BY

B. MBANJWA

ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER: KZN LIQUOR AUTHORITY

LIQUOR AUTHORITY